Highley.1@osu.edu
January 17, 2008
Dear Jay and members of Arts and Sciences Committee on Curriculum and Instruction Subcommittee B:
On Friday January 10, the College of Humanities Curriculum Committee voted unanimously to approve Women’s Studies 524. “Women and Work,” for GEC status (Breadth/Social Science/Individuals and Groups; and Diversity/International Issues/Non-Western or Global).  The re-designed course shifts the focus from women’s work in the U.S. to women’s work in a global context.
By acquiring GEC status and by streamlining its prerequisites, the course will attract more students from across the university.  As a 500-level course, it will also be especially attractive to honors students seeking more challenging GEC electives.

Sincerely,

Chris Highley

Chair, College of Humanities Curriculum Committee
